From: terry bartlett <terryb2022@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 11:13 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Pers 1 annual cola

CAUTION:External email.

| have been retired for 20 years and In the last 3 years | have seen a Dramatic increase on Living expenses and medical
plans a cola once a year would certainly help please consider this it is not a whole lot to ask But could help curb the
ongoing price increases keep going up every day thank you Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



